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Good Morning 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the recent Consultation Paper published following the 
2023/24 Supplementary Reserve Capacity process.  As a significant retailer within the Wholesale 
Electricity Market, Perth Energy is keen to ensure that the costs of this process, and hence 
additional charges passed through to customers, are as low as possible.  We support the changes 
put forward in Proposals 1, 2 & 4 but disagree with Proposal 3. 

The Consultation Paper notes that AEMO is required to publish the maximum contract value per 
hour of availability for any Supplementary Capacity Contract.  It further notes that providers appear 
to be shadowing this price rather than making bids which are truly competitive. The Paper 
proposes that the obligation to publish the maximum allowable maximum price be removed. 

Perth Energy does not support this proposal because it would create a significant risk of very high 
prices being offered which AEMO is obliged to accept.  We note that the tenders for 2023/24 and 
the previous year were significantly under 
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